
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.3 

22nd Sept 2022 

Dinner – Week 3 

 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Mon – Tennis lessons. Football and Drama Club. 

Tues – Swimming P5/6. 
Wed – P7 Parent Teacher Phone Calls. 

Thurs – P7 Parent Teacher Phone Calls and Hockey Club. 
 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 – for a great start to phonics. Simeon for being a great 

friend. 
 

P3/4 –Naomi for having a great attitude towards her work. Oscar & 

Amos for great ball skills. 
 

P5/6- Sam for excellent neat work in math. Noah for super work in 

multiplication.  for great perseverance in swimming. 

 
P7 – Amy for working diligently and neatly in her English 

comprehension. 
Arya for wonderful art work. 

 

Clubs  
Football and Drama Monday.  

Girls’ Hockey on Thursday  
All clubs for P4-7 from 3:15 – 4pm.  

 

School Council 
Our school council met for the first time this year. They are such an enthusiastic bunch! We are excited that plans for our 

‘Nature Den’ are progressing and that the children will meet the builders next week.  
Pupil voice is very important at Gorran and we are always keen to hear how we can make things even better.  

Please share any ideas with a school council member, your class teacher or Mr Cleland.  
 
 Tennis – Monday 

We have two ‘bonus weeks’ of tennis (carried over from the summer 
term). For all classes during the school day on Monday 26th Sept and 

3rd Oct. Children can wear a pair of trainers to school for tennis.  

Coleraine History Tour 
Primary 7 enjoyed a great 

trip to Coleraine today, 
learning all about the 

town’s history as part of 
their topic work. Thanks 

to Mrs Reid for organising 
and sharing her wealth of 

knowledge.  

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
 We will be giving all parents an opportunity to 
catch up with your child’s class teacher before 

half term. 
Next week (Wednesday and Thursday) it will be 
Primary 7 interviews. Your class teacher will be 
in touch soon to tell you the dates and you can 
request a time and a preferred contact number. 
If you feel that it would be beneficial to meet in 

person, this can be arranged.  
  

Reading Buddies 
Primary 7 have met up with their P1 and 2 reading buddies. It is 

wonderful to see the joy that both groups get out of this session and has 
already become a highlight of their week.  

 
 
 


